
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

1 Worrall Drive, Wouldham, Kent ME1 3GE 
: 01634 861434   Email: office@wouldham.kent.sch.uk 

 
Headteacher: Mrs Victoria Baldwin BSc (Hons) NPQH 

 
 

 
Friday 24th May 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
RE: TERM 6 CLUBS 
 
Please see below the list of clubs for term 6.  
 

Day  Club  Year Group  

Monday  Football 
Gardening  

Years 1 & 2  
Years 3 – 6  

Tuesday  Lego Club  
Choir (Lunchtime)  
Football (Team)  

Reception, Years 1 & 2  
Reception, Years 1 – 6  
Invite only – must be attending another training session  

Wednesday  Football  Reception  

Thursday  Film Club 
Football 

Years 3 – 6  
Years 3 – 5  

Friday  Ballet  
Girls Football 

Reception, Years 1 & 2  
Years 3 – 6  

 
Please note that Choir will now be running on a Tuesday during lunch time, there will be no 
charge for this.  
 
If your child previously attended a club, they will automatically be added for this term unless 
you advise us otherwise. Please contact the school office if you wish to add your child onto 
any clubs for this term, please DO NOT apply for clubs if your child is already signed up – 
unless you require additional spaces.     
 
Look out on Eduspot in the next few days for your payment request for the clubs. These 
MUST be paid prior to starting.  
 
Thank you as always for your support, please email if you have any queries. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Miss Briscoe  
School Office  


